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Providence Township 
Parks/Recreation Committee Meeting 

November 12, 2020 
7:00 

 
 
The regular meeting of the Providence Township Parks/Recreation Committee was held 
in the township municipal office on Thursday November 12, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  Present 
were Providence Township Supervisors John Schroeder and J. Pepper Goslin, 
Committee Members Frank Voynar, Korlene Calkins, Chris Harnish and Chairman Brian 
Longenecker. There were 8 observers. 
 
Township Manager Vicki Eldridge gave an update on sections of the trail. 
 

• In Conestoga, all funds are in place for the Safe Harbor trestle with an 
anticipated completion in the Spring of 2022. 

• Bids will soon be out for the Martic Forge Bridge.  Temporary blinking lights will 
be installed at the Rte. 324 crossing.  There is a possibility of a pedestrian bridge 
being constructed in the future. 

• The Providence Township pedestrian bridge was closed for painting. 
• Eden, Bart, and Sadsbury Township have money in place to do stormwater 

improvements with a tentative opening in 2023. 
 
Chairman Brian Longenecker reviewed the Equine Remediation Study he completed.  
This study was conducted to review possible problem areas for horse back riders.  
 
After a lengthy discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




